
PLAN SPONSOR NAME HERE- could collect an additional 10% in subsidy or more!

Submitted Years Actual Retiree Count Actual Subsidy Received
Projected Average 

Additional Subsidy of 10%
2011 3716 $1,940,901 $194,090
2012 2873 $1,588,777 $158,878
2013 2892 $1,625,380 $162,538
2014 2823 $1,079,900 $107,990

$623,496

Additional Retiree Drug Subsidy Payments Are Just A Phone Call Away!
Did you know that a regulation under the “RDS” (Retiree Drug Subsidy) Program allows, and more importantly
compels a Plan Sponsor to do a re-opening? Why? Because the “re-opening” process allows the plan sponsor to
submit new data for the four previous years the “RDS” was in place and recover a second subsidy payment
in addition to those payments already received.

The Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services recognizes various reasons for the re-opening of previous year’s
subsidy payments by plan sponsors, however, here are four major reasons you need to take
a “second bite at the apple” with your “RDS” program.

    •    First, there is billions of dollars of unclaimed funds in the RDS program.  Some of it could be yours,
      but you need to apply for the additional subsidy payment by doing the re-opening
    •    Second, plan sponsor may have additional eligible membership that could have accrued after the
      close of the plan year.  Our proprietary software  and processes captures those eligible members.
    •    Third, the administration of drug claims is complex and improvements in the “PBM” (Prescription
      Drug Management) companies reporting systems have developed to capture claims data with a higher accuracy
      than in prior years.
    •    Fourth, there are additional costs such as dispensing fees, compounding fees, Part B expenses and
      other costs than can be recognized as outside payment of the PBM’s reporting systems.  Our proprietary
      software will now aggregate that data to increase your RDS

RDS Services, LLC makes the re-opening process as easy as saying 1,2,3,4 and will complete the entire re-opening
process for your organization. So take action Now or you could lose your opportunity to recover significantly
higher subsidy payments through the “RDS” (Retiree Drug Subsidy) Program. There is nothing in your work day
that’s easier!

Call our National Sales Manager at (516) 361-9404 or the RDS support desk at (888)964-9793 to get more
information and start the re-opening process today before time runs out!


